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• All	students	in	grades	Pre-K3	through	Eighth	have	learned	
about	Cherry	Blossoms	this	week.	They	looked	at	
photographs,	learned	Japanese	songs,	wrote	poems,	and	
completed	art	projects.	If	you	have	the	time,	please	stop	by	
and	see	our	wonderful	displays	up	and	down	the	entire	
hallway!	

• We	continued	our	Lenten	journey	this	week.	We	have	loved	
hearing	the	intentions	that	the	students	offer	for	the	people	
and	things	that	they	love.	

• Third	quarter	has	officially	ended!	Report	cards	will	be	
distributed	in	school,	as	well	as,	emailed	out	on	Friday,	
March	31.	

• On	Friday,	March	31,	the	students	will	attend	a	performance	entitled	“The	Spirit	to	Overcome.”	
The	performance	begins	at	8:30	am.	Please	join	us	if	you	are	able.	

• Please	remember	that	registration	for	next	year	is	still	open!	Space	is	getting	limited	in	some	
classes,	so	please	reserve	your	spot.	

• In	order	to	see	pictures	and	get	updates	please	follow	us	on	Facebook	and	Twitter!		
Facebook:	St.	Mary’s	School	of	Piscataway	Twitter:	@stmaryspiscataw	

	
Looking	ahead:	

• “The	Spirit	to	Overcome”	performance-Friday,	March	31	at	8:30	am.	
• Report	cards	distributed-	Friday,	March	31	(hard	copy	and	emailed)	
• Early	Dismissal-Friday,	April	7.	

Calendar	Reminders:	

Monday	(3/27):		 Weekly	Mass	(K-2)	

Tuesday	(3/28):		 PE	Uniforms	

Wednesday	(3/29):	 Weekly	Mass	(3-5)	

Thursday	(3/30):	 PE	Uniforms	

Friday	(3/31):	 	 Weekly	Mass	(6-8)	


